
Capital Investment Programme - Annual Performance 2023/24 noted. 
 
4 There was submitted and noted a report by the Chief Executive regarding the 
performance and achievements of the projects that formed part of the Council’s 
Capital Investment Programme, as set out in the Capital Investment Programme 
Annual Performance Report (APR) for 2023/24, advising  
 
(1) of a summary of a selection of key highlights from the 2023/24 APR, as 

detailed in an appendix to the report; 
 
(1)  of the key performance highlights during the period from April 2023 to March 

 2024 of those projects within the Council’s Capital Investment Programme; 
 and 
 

(2)  that despite continued uncertainties, significant achievements had been made 
 to progress the completion of programmed works, minimise the cost to the 
 Council and realise longer term benefits to Glasgow’s service users, citizens, 
 communities, visitors and businesses, as detailed in the report. 

  
 
 


